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BEDE’S NEWS
A Level 2019 

St Bede’s Celebrates Its A level Results 2019

Dear Bedian family,

We are thrilled with the level of hard work and university success which we have seen this year. The students’ application to 
their studies has helped them achieve results that reflect their potential and this has been recognised by universities across 
the nation.

Of our cohort who have applied to university, the vast majority have been successful in gaining a place in the university 
of their choice, including Russell Group universities such as Cambridge, York, Warwick, Nottingham and Manchester. 
Additionally, of those who chose other destinations, including employment and Higher Apprenticeships, most have been 
successful in obtaining their place of choice which is a fantastic achievement.

Among the places offered to our students this year are: Organ Scholarship combined with a degree in Computer Science 
at Trinity Hall, Cambridge; places in Biomedical Sciences, Natural and Veterinary Sciences, as well as Law, Business and 
Finance. We also offer dedicated support to those who prefer to take Higher Apprenticeships and this year one of our 
students has won a highly competitive apprenticeship in Accounting with a leading North West firm. 

We are very proud of how successfully and efficently our UCAS application and support programme is run at the College, 
with important Higher Education events and advice embedded throughout the students’ time in the Sixth Form. For all our 
students, whatever their preferred destination, we offer bespoke application support from very highly experienced tutors 
and their Sixth Form team.

Our success is based upon a close understanding of how young people learn. Our emphasis is upon providing a holistic 
education which incorporates a rich co-curricular, guest speaker and enrichment programme which illuminates subjects 
and leads the students onto developing their skills of independent learning and thinking. We provide that all important 
scaffolding of students: academically, pastorally and throughout their university applications, with equal value placed upon 
every student and every type of achievement. 

To our leavers, please remember you will always have a place in our community. Although your focus has moved to your 
exciting new destinations, please remember that there are many alumni opportunities at St Bede’s and we would be delighted 
to see you again. We hope that you take advantage of opportunities to support future generations of St Bede’s students.

We wish you every success in the future, and know you have the dedication and moral compass to overcome any challenges 
which you may encounter. But for now, enjoy the rest of your summer, start packing, and get ready for the next exciting 
chapter of your lives.

The Sixth Form Team


